CAMPAIGN Outsig NEWSLETTER Outsig



All Parish Families Have Been Invited to Receptions

Many Have Already Responded. HAVE YOU?

In order to share plans for our campaign, *Our Light...Our Hope*, the campaign leadership will be holding a series of receptions throughout the month of September. Every parishioner who calls Most Blessed Sacrament Parish their spiritual home, is encouraged to attend a campaign reception to learn more about this important project, ask questions, and learn ways to become involved. If you did not receive an invitation, please contact the campaign office at (419) 472-2288.

Families who attend a reception will be able to pick up their personalized campaign materials and learn about the campaign and the role which all can play to make it the most successful campaign our parish has ever had.

Please remember to return the Reply Card, as soon as possible, so that we may adequately prepare for your attendance at one of the receptions.



Campaign Prayer

Heavenly Father,

you call us to be a believing, hopeful, loving, welcoming and serving community through the Most Blessed Sacrament.

Make us stewards of Your gift of life; help us to be life-giving for one another and for all those we serve.

Make us stewards of Your gift of faith; Help us to be true and vibrant witnesses of your Good News.

Make us stewards of Your gift of peace; help us to model compassion for all to see.

Make us stewards of Your gift of talents; help us to recognize our vocation and nurture all the gifts we have been given.

Make us stewards of Your gift of time; Help us to use our time wisely and well in Your service.

Make us stewards of Your gift of love; help our hearts burn with love for others as does the Heart of Jesus in the Most Blessed Sacrament,

Who lives and reigns with You and the Holy Spirit one God, forever and ever.

~AMEN